
May 8, 2020 
 

 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Mountain Home Public Schools has no interest in annexing the Arkansas 
land north of Bull Shoals Lake that Lead Hill School District is currently 
interested in annexing. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Jake Long 
Superintendent 


